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Weekly Newsletter - week ending Friday 4" March 2022

We had a wonderful day on Thursday, celebrating World Book Day! Everyone really enjoyed spotting the
children’s costume clues and trying to guess the characters. Thank you for helping your children to come up
with some great ideas. The children also took part in a ‘Masked Reader’ quiz where they tried to guess
which adult was reading the story, hidden by a mask! The Fantastic Fred roadshow was a great success.
Everyone really enjoyed the show, and learnt about ways to look after their own mental health.

Upcoming Events

Red Nose Day - On Friday 18" March we will be raising money for Comic Relief. Children are invited to
wear something red in exchange for a donation to the Comic Relief charity. In addition to this we will be
selling red noses at school which can be purchased for £1.50. We will let you know when these go on sale.

World Down Syndrome Day — Monday 215 March is World Down Syndrome Day. Everyone can come to
school wearing crazy socks in order to raise awareness of Down’s Syndrome. No donations are required.
We will remind you of this date closer to the time.

Sport

Good luck to the 44 children taking part in the Thanet Schools Cross Country event at Quex Park on
Saturday morning. We are so impressed by the number of children who chose to enter the competition!

The long-awaited final of The Les Riggs Cup is at Margate Football Club on Monday 14" March. We want
as many supporters as possible at this event to cheer on the children! Please come along and support the
team. It is a 4.15pm kick off. The team have a beautiful new kit to wear in celebration of their achievement.

Covid Updates

If your child has symptoms of Covid, they should still take a PCR test. If the test is positive, then they
cannot return to school until they test negative on two Lateral flow tests (starting on day 5) or after 10 days
is up.

Staff will no longer be wearing masks at the gates but understand if family members picking up and
dropping off wish to continue wearing masks.

A few reminders for everyone: -

Dinner menu for term 4

This is the link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 2. We now have a new packed lunch
menu available for children. Please follow this link and scroll down the page to find the packed lunch and
hot dinner menus. Key Information | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com)
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Smoking

Please can we ask that there is absolutely no smoking anywhere in the immediate area of our school. It is
totally inappropriate that adults should be smoking anywhere near the school gates or as they are walking
past the other children and adults. We would ask you to show complete consideration to other adults and
children with regards to smoking and vaping.

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please
ensure that your children are on time.

Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park.
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am — 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk It can no longer be booked via
the office.

If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Toni Moon and Alison Monroe — Heads of School
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